



Present –	Short ID
Peter Foxton	PF
John Harrison	JH
Hayley Crowe	HC
Ian Duggua	JHa
Sandra Smith	ID

Apologies–
Paul Gould
Andrew Bentley

Wednesday 7th December 2016

No.	Agenda Item	Action / Outcome
	Minutes of the last meeting approved	
	Matters arising: None that won't be covered by agenda items	
1.	Financial £4,846.41 £9,223.49 All clubs paid up to date	
2.	Umpire Development N/R	
3.	Appointments Going to appoint technical officials to cup finals on 17 th	JHa
4	EHA Trophy February Bacchas trophy game will be at NSC might now be on the Sunday Jonah and Matt are keen to come over, get them over on the Saturday to coach and possibly a social thing on the Saturday night	HC
5.	NHUA News N/R	
6.	Indoor Tom has asked if we could appoint to indoor finals this coming Monday	
7	DBS/Welfare	
8.	HDO He will be attending next meeting!	PF
9.	Radio	
10.	Fixtures Early fixtures for next year done, will be a little experiment with men's prem all at one venue	
11.	School Girls final this week they don't want us 😞 Proposing to run a boy's year 7 & 8 tournament early next year	
12.	MHA	

	No update from MHA on player public segregation, should work at NSC	
13.	AOB Paul Gould <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Fixtures won't upload without a venue • Umpiring panels out of date JH to sort • Umpire awards out of date..... we actually do have some candidates left to assess under old system 	JH JH
14.	Orkney Keeping a watching brief Date moved to weekend of 18 th August may be implications re schools and GCSE results	
15.	Next meeting Wednesday 11 th January 2017 6pm @ Woodbourne Hotel	☺
	Meeting closed 7.02pm	